
 

This half term our learning topic is A Child’s War. This is all about World War Two, 

from a child’s point of view. Reading, Spelling and Tables are still our school priority 

and they must be completed every week. In addition to this, all six activities need to 

be completed. There is a selection of activities and you may choose which order you 

complete them in. Put a tick in the box and write the date when you have finished an 

activity. Bring your homework book into school to share what you have done by 

Friday 10th February 2017.  We will celebrate excellent homework in our celebration 

assembly and award prizes for outstanding effort.  

 

 
Find six images of 
the local area during 
World War 2. Create 
a scrapbook and 
write a caption for 
each one.  

 
Create an invitation to 
a VE day street party. 

 
Talk to friends or 
family about their war-
time experiences. 
Write down their 
responses. 

 
Children played 
different games 
during World War 2. 
Find out about the 
kinds of games they 
played and try the 
safe ones yourself! 
Which was the most 
fun? Are any still 
played today? 

 
Children were able to 
recognise aeroplanes 
by their outline in the 
sky. Look out for 
different models of 
aeroplanes that we 
have at present. How 
many different kinds 
can you see? 

 
Make do and mend! 
Can you revamp 
some of your old 
clothes to make new 
clothes? Maybe you 
could upcycle some 
unwanted household 
items and make them 
useful in a whole new 
way! Bring them into 
school to show your 
classmates and share 
your ideas. 



 


